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COURT RULES AGAINST FAMILY WHO LOST THEIR BAKERY FOR 
NOT MAKING SAME-SEX WEDDING CAKE  

With exception of gag order, court affirms agency’s decision against First Liberty Institute’s 
Clients. 

 
 
Salem, Ore. – Today, the Oregon Court of Appeals issued its decision in the case of Aaron 
and Melissa Klein, former owners of Sweet Cakes by Melissa who were represented by First 
Liberty Institute.  The court ruled against the Kleins, upholding a decision by the Oregon 
Bureau of Labor and Industries (BOLI) that resulted in a $135,000 penalty and led to the 
closure of the family-run bakery.   
 
“Freedom of expression for ourselves should require freedom of expression for others.  Today, 
the Oregon Court of Appeals decided that Aaron and Melissa Klein are not entitled to the 
Constitution’s promises of religious liberty and free speech,” Kelly Shackelford, President and 
CEO of First Liberty Institute, says. “In a diverse and pluralistic society, people of good will 
should be able to peacefully coexist with different beliefs. We are disappointed that the court 
ruled against the Kleins.”  
 
The case, Klein v. Oregon Bureau of Labor and Industries, was heard before a three-judge 
panel of the Oregon Court of Appeals. First Liberty Institute, a national religious freedom law 
firm, represents the Kleins in their appeal along with former President George H. W. Bush 
White House Counsel Boyden Gray.  The attorneys say they will review the decision and 
consider their options for further appeal with the Kleins. 
 
Read more about the Kleins’ case at KleinFacts.com.  
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About First Liberty Institute  
First Liberty Institute is the largest legal organization in the nation dedicated exclusively to 
defending religious freedom for all Americans.  
 
To arrange an interview, contact Lacey McNiel, Media Coordinator for First Liberty 
Institute. Email: lmcniel@firstliberty.org, Direct: 972-941-4444, Cell: 972-989-2403.  
 


